
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                    Term: 2  2024-2025                Topic: Starry Starry Night 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term we have been exploring 

more of our outside areas and have 

loved transitioning over to Liddington 

field and exploring the track, zip wire 

and climbing frame! We also had the 

opportunity to visit a pantomime 

company who came to our school 

and we thoroughly enjoyed their 

performance of ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’. In addition to this, we also 

had a visit from the lovely ladies from 

Singing hands and we were even able 

to request some of our favourite songs!  

We have also been cooking. We 

started off with ,aking buttercream for 

our breadstick sparklers. We have then 

made a few different biscuits with 

different cutters and then tasting 

them!  

We have loved our topic of Starry 

Starry Night and within this we 

explored space, the planets, shooting 

off to space and counting down from 

10 to blast off! We also engaged really 

well in our story ‘Whatever Next’ and 

particularly enjoyed recreating the 

story with props. This earned us our 

very own build a bear teddies which 

have gone home with the children! 

Finally, we have started to celebrate 

Christmas and with this have created 

some of our own Christmas crafts, 

including cards and decorations. We 

particularly enjoyed our ‘Wessex 

house family festive fun’ last week and 

loved having our families in to 

celebrate Christmas with us and meet 

Father Christmas!  

We hope you all have a truly 

wonderful Christmas and look forward 

to seeing what the new year will hold! 

 

   
Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th December 2024 

 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2024 
 


